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May 15, 2025 
Friday, May 16  Professional Development Day – School closed for students 
Monday, May 19 Victoria Day Holiday – School Closed 
Tuesday, May 20 District Track & Field meet (see schedule below) 
 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 

 

 
Pro-D Day Tomorrow – Friday, May 16th 

Victoria Day – Monday, May 19th  
A reminder that tomorrow, Friday, May 16th is a professional development day at Coquitlam River – school 
is closed for all students. 
 
Additionally, Monday is the Victoria Day statutory holiday – no school for anyone! See you back here on 
Tuesday! 
 
Lost and Found – season finale approaches 
As we work our way towards the end of the year, now is a good time to pay a visit to the Lost and Found 
near the entrance to the gym. In particular, a lot of winter clothing remains (a veritable treasure trove of 
gloves!), along with umbrellas, jackets, sweatshirts (CRE grad 2019!), pants (someone came home 
pantless?). See the pics below and/or take a browse at pick up or drop off and lay claim to wayward wares. 
Unclaimed items will be donated to a local clothing drive at the end of the school year. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver


 

 


